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To whom it may concern

| am writing to you today in response to the proposed delay to the Sunnica Solar Power Station
project, which | understand is currently in the early stages of planning. | understand that Sunnica
has requested some changes to their plans and asked for a relatively swift turn around in terms
of local responses (July 2022). | am very concerned that this change requires significant thought
and consultation and frankly July is mere weeks away. | live in Chippenham and as such ma
profoundly concerned about not only the scale of this monstrous solar power station but also at
the appalling lack of clarity, care, detail or consideration from the people at Sunnica, for the
impact of such an industrial blight on our community. | will be travelling on business during much
of June and as such will not have the capacity to properly review the proposed changes nor
consult with neighbours and local action groups to better understand the full implications. | think
it is shoddy to schedule such a significant project change during a period of time when a large
number of people will be away for the holiday season and as such | am in favour of delaying the
preliminary meeting until after the summer break.

Many thanks

Sean Newell





